
Facebook report February/March  2020 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

On March6th a resident reported the back plate of the water fountain at the dog park missing. CDD staff 
recovered it and mounted it back on. 

On March 5th a resident inquired for a boat reservation. CDD staff responded. 

On March 2nd a resident asked information about the squares in front of the retail center. CDD manager 
responded. 

On March 2nd a resident reported gushing sprinkler head. CDD staff repaired. 

On February 25th a resident requested attention to the Small dog park. CDD started repairs. 

On February 24th a resident requested a boat reservation. CDD Manager notified resident on Tuesdays 
the lake is closed. 

On February 19th a resident requested a dog potty to be emptied on Bluestem Rd. CDD staff responded. 

On February 18th a resident expressed Thanks to the CDD staff for all they do. 

On February 18th a resident reported a vehicle along Cherry Hill pond. CDD Manager notified owner of 
vehicle to remove it. 

End of report. 


